
  

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

A Special City Council Meeting has been scheduled for 

June 11, 2024, at 10:00 AM 

DPU Operations Center 

352 Sprinkle Avenue 

 

 

1. Second reading of an ordinance consenting to the closure of, and relinquishment of any claim 

of right, title, or interest in or to, a portion of the public way now or formerly known as 

Arthur Street and/or Fersner Street as more fully described as “Tract B’ in CRE Holdings 

LLLP v City of Orangeburg - 2024-CP-38-00383; reserving utility easements and other public 

uses to the City 

 

 
                     Sidney Evering, II 

                   City Administrator 
 

 

 

 

The City of Orangeburg is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate against the disabled.  For any 

special assistance or accommodation for the meeting, please contact City Administration Office 803-533-6000. 
Public comments and/or questions can be made by emailing publiccomment@orangeburg.sc.us. 
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